

D Dahya fyi-request-5856-755d8d7f@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Dahya

Thank you for your email of 10 May 2017 requesting the following information under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act):

"How many Privacy Officers do you have as you have indicated more than one (there should only be one)?

Who is the Privacy Officer for your organization?."

I can advise that Housing New Zealand has one Privacy Officer, Karaka Tuhakaraina. However, it is not the Privacy Officer's role to receive and respond to external enquiries, whether abut privacy or otherwise. I would suggest sending any correspondence to the enquiries1@hnzc.co.nz email address, in the first instance.

I trust this information is useful.

Yours sincerely

Rachel Kelly

**Manager Government Relations**